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Good evening, parents and guardians of our exceptional SMA cadets!  

I am SMA-COL Christina Bowman, and welcome to your weekly SMA Briefing. 

COVID-19 continues to burden our community, but thankfully, we have experienced a drop in the 

positivity rate at SMA this week.  Thank you for your understanding and willingness to follow mitigation 

protocols by keeping your child at home if they are exhibiting any symptoms.    

In terms of highlights, the High School Senior Class is looking forward to its first Annual Bonfire this 

evening.  Enjoy your time together, Class of ‘22, as graduation will be here before you know it! 

In athletic news, the girls Lacrosse season is well underway. And we wish them the best of luck!  

Tonight is family movie night on the middle school campus.  Come out and enjoy a movie, delicious 

popcorn and Kona Ice!  The festivities begin at 6:30 pm. A great big thank you goes to the PTCC for 

sponsoring this fun night event.   

As a reminder, both campuses will be closed on Monday, February 21st in honor of President’s Day. 

Thank you for allowing me into your home this evening, and I look forward to visiting with you every 

week. In the meantime, if you have any concerns, please feel free to reach out to me by either telephone 

or email.  

I wish you and your family a wonderful three-day weekend! 

Stay safe, stay well and stay kind.  

 

SMA-COL Christina Bowman 
Executive Director of Schools 
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